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5th  February 2024      RDC-RENEWAL: 05022024 

HIGHER POWER PROTECTION (PTY) LTD 
 

EMAIL:  sharon.smith@h-pp.co.za                             
   

RE:  REGISTRATION OF SERVICE TECHNICIANS 2024/2025 - RENEWALS 

 
This serves to confirm that the following employee/s have now been registered as a registered competent person/s 
with the SAQCC (Fire) for the YEAR ENDING 28TH FEBRUARY 2025.  They will be shown on our website 
www.saqccfire.co.za  
 
 Please check the details on our web site: www.saqccfire.co.za. Should there be any errors, then please advise this 
office directly so that it can be corrected immediately. 
 

NAME REGISTRATION    NUMBER 

SMITH, L.S. 22/084 

 
PLEASE ADVISE AS TO WHICH IS YOUR CLOSEST POSTNET BRANCH AND WE WILL COURIER YOUR  
CARD/S TO THERE.    What is required is the physical address of the branch – as well as an SMS number  
for someone in your office who can collect.       The cards will be kept here until we hear from you.   THIS  
LETTER CAN BE USED A PROOF OF REGISTRATION, UNTIL SUCH TIME AS THE CARD/S ARRIVE.       

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTE: THE DEPARTMENT OF EMPLOYMENT AND LABOUR HAVE INSTRUCTED THAT 
TECHNICIANS SHOULD CARRY THEIR CURRENT CARD WITH THEM AT ALL TIMES SO IT IS 
IMPERATIVE YOU ARRANGE FOR THE CARDS TO EITHER BE COURIERED OR COLLECTED. 

 
You will notice a QR Code on each card. When scanned, this will give the street address of our offices should your 
card be lost so it can be returned directly to us.  
 
Information SMS’s are sent to each technician during the year, so please ensure that we have the correct cell 
phone numbers for your technicians.     
 
Should your email address change, please advise this office so we can update your details as we use email for all 
correspondence, invoices and notification of events, functions etc;  therefore it is important we are able to 
communicate with you. 
   

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the above numbers. 
   
Kind regards 
 
 
ROSEMARY COWAN    
General Manager ~ SAQCC (Fire)  

http://www.saqccfire.co.za/

